Reference: 20121258

Kaitohutohu Kaupapa Rawa

11 January 2013

Mr Brendon Mills
fvi-request-696-528c2cfe@requests.fyi.org.nz -

Dear Mr Mills

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 and received on
19 December 2012.

You requested the following:
“In 1983/84 the Government of the time commissioned consultants Booz, Allen and
Hamilton to conduct a review of the then New Zealand Railway Corporation. | would
like a copy of the report that resulted from this review.”
Our archived records show that the Treasury does not hold the report you have requested,
and we understand that the review was commissioned directly by the New Zealand Railways
Corporation (now trading as KiwiRail). | believe that the information you have requested is
therefore more likely to be held by KiwiRail. Accordingly, | have decided under section
14(b)(ii) of the Official Information Act to transfer your request to KiwiRail.

KiwRail has 20 working days from receipt of this transfer to make a decision on your request.

Yours sincerely

James Cunningham
Manager - Sector Monitoring, Crown Ownership Monitoring Unit

1 The Terrace
PO Box 3724
Wellington 6140
New Zealand
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